
Say no to 
immoral,
harmful cuts

Britain’s shared social security system has been 
something the country can be proud of for the past 80 
years. It should be there to support anyone who needs 
help through no fault of their own. But the 
Government’s proposed cuts will sweep some of the 
country’s poorest people into deep poverty, and turn 
their lives upside-down.
Disabled activists say the further dismantling of crucial 
support threatens to impoverish them, and flies in the 
face of Government promises and evidence. It is 
immoral, harmful and based on misleading spin.

Stef Benstead, Mary Passeri and Sydnie Corley have 
joined with other disability activists all over the country 
to call for the threatened cuts to be cancelled.

In December, these activists met the minister for 
disability, Sir Stephen Timms MP, who said disabled 
people would be at the heart of the Government’s 
actions. That hasn’t happened.

Church Action on Poverty, which coordinates the Your 
Local Pantry network, is opposing these cuts, and is 
joining other organisations in speaking out. 

Join thousands of others 
opposing these cuts. Ask your 
MP to urge Stephen Timms to 
honour his pledge. Scan the QR 
code or visit bit.ly/immoralcuts 


